
MEMO 
 

TO:                 James Stokes, City Manager 

                        Gary Jackson, Assistant City Manager 

                        Donna Todd, Director of Finance 

 

FROM:           Jeffery Johnson, Tax Assessor Collector                   

             

SUBJECT:     Anticipated Collections Rate      

 

DATE:            July 25, 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

The anticipated collection rate for property taxes collected this next year is 100%. 

 

Please advise if you have any questions. 

 

Jeffery Johnson 


